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Principal’s Message 

Welcome to issue number 276 of the 
Purple Post – it’s so important to keep 
updated with everything that is going on 
in school to make sure that you don’t miss 
out. The newsletter is a great way to keep 
updated as well as following us on 
Twitter and checking the website. 
Communication is so important and we 
do try to give as much notice as possible 
for events and activities in school. Please 
do consider following us on Twitter to 
find out what’s going on. As you’ll see 
from the rest of the newsletter, we’ve had 
a very busy couple of weeks! 
Have a great weekend. 
Liz Latham 

Pirate Day -aaarrr!  
Year 2 pupils were very excited as they 
went on their first trip yesterday- a Pirate 
day at 
Beaumanor Hall! 
They walked the 
plank, climbed the 
rigging and many 
were dressed up 
and looked very 
scary! Well done 
for all the creative 
costumes and swashbuckling swords!   

 
Thank you- so 
generous.  
Eventerprise are 
the group of Year 6 
pupils who 
organise and plan 
activities and 
events in school – 
they use their own 
ideas to shape the 
events that they would like to carry out. 
This year, they decided that instead of the 
traditional Harvest celebrations we would 
hold a collection to support Braunstone 
Foodshare, the local food bank. We have 
had so many donations and you have been 
so kind in sending in a huge amount of 
groceries, food and other products – thank 
you. 

Energy in Mind workshops 
Pupils in Year 6,5,4 and 3 
experienced a very 
informative workshop 
delivered by the National 

Energy in Action charity – there 
was lots of advice about how to 

keep homes warm and the impact this can 
have on the environment –how to save energy 
with some very practical ideas, particularly 
useful in the current times with energy prices 
rising so much – to find out more: 
https://www.nea.org.uk/ 

Half term opportunity 
Please see the flyer below for details about the 
Half Term offer – a great opportunity to access 
high quality activities as well as a delicious 
lunch. 

Dates for your Diary 
Academy Prime Minster Election  2nd Oct 
Y6 Tower of London trip                                    3rd Oct  
Boys Football @ New College   9th Oct 
Half term                                                     16th -20th Oct 
Girls Football @ New College   23rd Oct 
School Photos                                                      26th Oct 
Yr 4 Bosworth Battlefield   31st Oct 
 

We want our school to be a place where we 

are safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. 

A place where we are kind and mindful of 

everyone and have positive attitudes for our 

bright futures. 
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